


but I am aware that others have provided this evidence to the Committee in
their submissions). It is well past time for these emergency powers to be
removed. They should never have been extended for this long and they most
certainly should NOT be extended any further. 

I sincerely hope that you will consider the wellbeing of myself and my family,
and so many other Queenslanders that I know (both vaccinated and
unvaccinated), who feel as strongly about this as I do. The scientific data simply
does not support a need to further extend the emergency powers and this Bill
must be voted down. The committee and its members will be held to account
for their decisions on this Bill and I trust they will choose to be on the right side of
history by VOTING AGAINST the extension of the emergency powers.

Sincerely, 

Mrs Linda Farkash 
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